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The College of Engineering invites eligible graduating seniors to apply for the student 
speaker at the Spring 2017 Commencement Ceremony. 
 
Who Can Apply: Any senior participating in the Spring 2017 Commencement 
ceremony and will complete all degree requirements no later than the end of Summer 
2017. You must be in good academic standing. 
 
Guidelines: The speech should express appreciation and make a connection to 
faculty, family, friends, and others who have supported the efforts of the graduating 
students during their education here. It should take advantage of the excitement of the 
moment and convey a sense of accomplishment for all involved. 
 
 

Application & Selection Procedure 
 

1. Prepare a draft of your speech. Please include a title. Total speech length should not 
exceed 5 minutes. Your draft doesn’t need to be perfect, however it should sufficiently 
convey the tone and content of your speech. 
 
2. Submit your draft. Include a cover sheet with your name, speech title, and ID#. 
Submit via email to amwakefield@ucdavis.edu by noon (12:00PM) on Friday, April 7, 
2017. 
 
3. The selection committee will review applications and invite top applicants for an 
audition. Finalists will be contacted to schedule an audition time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Undergraduate Office. 
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